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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


District Governor - Lydia Taylor-Bellinger	 	 Region One Chair - Sandee Ige

District First Vice Governor - Helen Casaclang	 Region One Zone Two Chair - Peter Lam

District Second Vice Governor - Fanny Chu


December 1, 2018 

December 5, 2018	 Board/General Meeting, Board meeting at 6:30 pm and General

	 	 	 Meeting at 7:00 pm @ Mifune Bistro, 1840 Webster Street, San

	 	 	 Francisco Japantown.  District 4-C4 Governor Lion Lydia Taylor-

	 	 	 Bellinger will be making her Governor’s visitation to our club.

	 	 	 All members please attend and welcome Lion Lydia.


January 2, 2019	 No Board or General Meeting due to the 2019 New Year Holiday.


February 2, 2019	 District 4-C4 Cabinet Meeting @ Venue TBA.


February 6, 2019	 Board Meeting, 6:30 pm @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco.  Fundraising

	 	 	 Committee will meet right after the adjournment of the Board meeting.


February 13, 2019	 Student Speaker Contest @ National Japanese American Historical

	 	 	 Society, 1684 Post St, San Francisco Japantown, 6:00 pm.  Topic

	 	 	 is “Freedom of the Press: What Does It Mean”.


HAMILTON FAMILIES TRANSITIONAL HOUSING FOR SINGLE PARENT HOMELESS FAMILIES

All donations collected the past couple of months will be delivered to Hamilton Families 
located in the Tenderloin District of San Francisco in December.  All members please get your 
donations to us at the December 5th meeting to include any monetary donations with which 
we will purchase items needed by the homeless children.  Lion Bill make the delivery.


TYPHOON YUTU - OCTOBER 25TH:  The Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands of 
which the island of Saipan is the most well known suffered a horrific typhoon on October 25th.  
The residents are all American citizens since CNMI is a territory of the United States.  The Bay 
Area CNMI Relief Drive has been soliciting donations to help the residents of CNMI.  Those 
who would like to help can go to “yuturelieffund@gmail.com” for more information.  Monetary 
donations information can be obtained at www.gofundme.com/2f54m-super-typhoon-yutu-
relief.  About 50,000 residents have been affected by Typhoon Yutu.


NCCBF QUEEN PROGRAM SPONSORSHIP:  Since we do not have a fundraiser to support 
our sponsorship in the NCCBF Queen program, we are asking all members to donate any 
amount to raise the necessary funds for this year.  This is an unusual request so thank you very 
much for your cooperation.


HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON TO ALL!!
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